Weber County Planning Division

December 12, 2013

Eden Irrigation Company
c/o Mr. Douglas Wilson
1878 North 5900 East
Eden, Utah 84310

Subject: Notice of subdivision application related to land located within 100 feet of the Eden Irrigation Canal.
Mr. Wilson,

According to Utah State Code (17-27a-508), any land use authority that receives an application for subdivision approval
is required to notify canal companies when the subject property lies within 100 feet of an applicable canal.

The enclosed information is being provided so that you are aware of this application. In this case, the application is a
one lot subdivision with an existing home.

Should you have questions please call in reference to the Mel Clark Subdivision or File Number: UV0916-13.

Sin ly,
@@ / “7, <>,
Scott Mendoza, Plannﬁ
Weber County Planning Di
Enc.
cc: File
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